
Secondary Students/Parents May 29 
 

Summer Rec softball and baseball will start  
practicing on Monday, June 1st and will probably start 

playing games on June 15 and go through July.  
If you already signed up, thank you! If you want to 

sign up, do so by calling or emailing Justin Schilling 
by Sunday, May 31st. Justin Schilling 610-4987. 

 
 

– Spring session Drivers Ed is finishing up through ZOOM.  

Plans for Summer 2020 Drivers Ed classes are being made. 

Please read over, fill out form on page 3 and return with payment.  
Deadline is Friday, June 5th!! 

 
 

8-12th Grade Softball Parents and Players 
Attention: Students and parents of students in grades 8-12 that want to play softball.  
 
There will be online parent/player meetings this week to discuss safety measures, transportation, 
etc. Please see the times and dates below.  
 

Softball: Friday, May 29th @ 5:30pm 
 
A zoom link will be emailed out on the day of the meeting.  

____________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 

DENIM DOLLARS COVID-19 HELP 



HURRY! Don’t Miss This Opportunity!!!  
Deadline is Monday, June 1, 2020… 
DENIM DOLLARS COVID-19 HELP 

 

Denim Dollars is a program sponsored by the Dunkerton Education Association.  Dunkerton 

School employees donate to the Denim Dollars fund, and, in return, those employees wear 

jeans on Fridays.  The purpose of this program is to give back to the community.   
 

As everyone navigates the “new normal” of staying at home and social distancing, others 

are struggling to meet basic needs due to changes in employment.  Denim Dollars would 

like to help with this through a one-time-only $100 family donation.  Your family may need 

financial support with a water/sewer bill, electricity/heating bill, medicine, or 

groceries.  Items not supported would include purchases of wine/spirits, smoking devices, 

bottle deposits, or lottery tickets.  

To apply for the family donation, print the application form from 

the 2nd page of the Announcements.  Mail the completed form with a self-

addressed, stamped envelope to the address at the bottom of the form.  Include a copy of 

the bill / receipt dated after March 15 that you would like the donation to be used to 

cover.  Only one donation per household address.  Requests without the completed form, 

stamped envelope, and receipt will not be considered.  Donations will be available until 

June 1 or until $3,000 has been disbursed.  The students in the family must attend 

Dunkerton Community School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DENIM DOLLARS COVID-19 HELP 

APPLICATION FORM 

 
Name ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Address ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Phone Number ________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Check one donation request: ___Groceries ___Medicine ___Water ___Electrical/Heating 

 

 

Description of need: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Items to include with application: 

Copy of receipt, stamped/self-addressed envelope, application form 

 

Mail application materials to: Dan Cutsforth 

DEA Denim Dollars 

604 Second Street NE 

          Fairbank, IA 50629 
 



 



 
The Dunkerton Public Library is so excited for the Imagine Your Story Summer 
Reading Program! This year may look a bit different than previous years, but different 
can sometimes mean awesome! The online reading program is available for all ages 
and runs June 1 – July 31. Get the free READsquared app to easily register and log 
your activity.* Every 100 minutes of reading/being read to earns one entry into the 
grand prize drawing. You may also do Missions to earn additional points for entries. 
The grand prize drawing will be for $50 and $25 gift cards to Barnes & Noble, made 
possible by Farmers State Bank. Dunkerton students, if you read 1,000 minutes, 
thanks to the Dunkerton PTO, you will earn a $10 Barnes & Noble gift card! You can 
easily reach this by reading 15-20 minutes a day! 

The library will also be having: 
- Online Storytime with Miss Miranda (Link will be on Facebook) 
- Weekly Storytime Craft Packs for pick up 

- Youth Book Clubs 

And more! 
The program doesn't start until June 1st, but you can sign up today 
at http://dunkertonreads.readsquared.com/ 

*If utilizing READsquared is not possible, please contact the library at 319-822-4610 for other 
options. 

 

 
 
 

http://dunkertonreads.readsquared.com/

